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IAB - 98/68 
14 November 1968 

MEMORAJ\lTIUM FOR: Deputy Director for Intelligence 

SUBJECT 

REFERENCES 

Planning for a Photographic Satellite System 

NPIC Memorandum) BYE-3039-68) dated 10 October 1968 
DDI Memorandum, BYE-1420-68, dated 22 October 1968 

I have reviewed the referenced documents with understandable interest 

since a reconnaissance system would certainly have a significant 

impact upon the intelligence community, including the Imagery Analysis 

Service. I believe that IAB could contribute to the :proposed task force 

by providing inputs based on our operational experience in the imagery 

analysis process, and recommend that we be assigned membership or, at the 

very least, observer status on the task force. 

I 
Imagery Analysis Service 
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